
Mississippi Early Childh 

 

 

Child Care Connection 
MSDH Child Care Licensure Bureau 

February 2025 
“Bridging the gap between Child Care Providers and MSDH Child Care Licensure Bureau in order to 

provide a safe and healthy environment for Mississippian children and families.” 

This is a reminder that the MSDH Child Care Licensure Bureau will resubmit the 
proposed child care regulation revisions to the Mississippi State Board of Health in 

April. The proposed revisions will be accessible on the Mississippi Secretary of State’s 
website 30 days before the scheduled Board meeting, which is set for April 9, 2025. 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  



  



 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  



  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 


